PTC MINUTES

7pm; March 3/13/14

Attendance:

Stacey Alexander
Nancy Patrick
Shannon Klein
John and Krista Lawrence
Cheryl Havens
Scott and Amanda Impens
Melissa Heys
Renee Burget

Budget review:

- *The last check for Box Tops for Education was \$2,351.40!
- *Scholastic points from the book fair will go towards upper el nonfiction books.
- *Everything else looks good!

Principal Report:

- *Hudsonville Board will vote for full-time pre-k for next year, which will be all day every day. By making pre-k full time the state will start funding it. There is also proposed to have a tuition based 1/2 day young fives program offered next year for those who wish to not do full time pre-k.
- *Kindergarten round up is coming up.
- *5th grade is getting ready for 6th grade.
- *April 3rd is the school talent show.
- *If there are no more snow days we won't have to make up any days at the end of the school year! (yay!)
- *Next Georgetown is projected to have 4 classes of each grade.
- *There are several kids who are ready to be added to the "million word" reading club!

Up Coming Events:

- *Board nominations for the 2014-2015 school year will happen at the next PTC meeting on Thursday May 8, 2014
- *Marco's Pizza Nights are March 19th, April 16th, and May 21st.
- *Jet's Pizza Nights are April 1st and May 6th.
- *Mother/Daughter Roller Skating parting is April 19th. Amanda Impens is the Chairperson.
- *Father/Son event is at the Spartan Y. John Lawrence is the chairperson. They have about 240 participants!
- *Teacher Appreciation week is May 5th-May 9th. Wendy Huizinga is the chairperson